
Gentlemen, 
 
As I mentioned in my previous newsletter our annual Welcome Back tournament is scheduled for 
November 15th and just as important, please reserve November 17th for our annual general meeting to 
elect board members for the 2022 season.  We originally planned on having the general meeting the 
same day as the tournament but since we probably will not be allowed to have a shot gun start it made 
it logistically impossible to meet on the same day.  The general meeting will be at 4pm in the Santa Rosa 
Club and as usual everyone will get a free drink. 
 
In other news, the Men’s club donated $100.00 to MJ the young man who worked for the golf 
course.  As far as the golf course is concerned they appear to be ready to start re-seeding but as of this 
minute it has not started and I have no other news to report on that subject. 
 
Since it’s October and most of the golf courses in the valley are in some stage of re-seeding maybe it’s 
time we work on things other than golf like world peace,  understanding what our wives are talking 
about and other unsolvable problems! 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER:  NOVEMBER 15TH—WELCOME BACK TOURNAMENT 
 
                                         NOVEMBER 17TH—GENERAL MEETING 
 
                                         DECEMBER 14TH—HOLIDAY TOURNAMENT/PARTY 
 
Sincerely, 
Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC 


